

Workshop Meeting of the Livonia Town Board Held at the Livonia Town Hall June 1, 2011

Supervisors present: Gary Doebler, Dave Hewitt, Doug Manthei, and Don Sherper

Supervisors absent: Butch Hass

Staff Present: Clerk/Treasurer Lila Spencer, Deputy Clerk/Treasurer Rose Olson

Sherper called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. to meet with Troy Gilchrist, Attorney with Kennedy &

Graven Chartered

In April the Town Board choose Troy Gilchrist to serve as Attorney for Livonia Township. Sherper welcomed Mr. Gilchrist; he provided background. Prior to joining Kennedy & Graven Gilchrist was an attorney with the Minnesota Association of Townships. Currently he works with 140-150 Townships throughout the State of Minnesota, three of which are in Sherburne County and is pleased to be working with Livonia Township on a need basis. Sherper outlined the various areas that are of concern to the Township at this time which includes the following: Language in the OAA pertaining to dedication of park fees for the proposed playing field; vacation of Township rights of way; acquisition of easements for road projects, special assessment/subordinate service districts, options for completion of work in a development; cemetery bylaws and animal control. Clerk/Treasurer will forward information and documentation on each to Gilchrist. Hewitt thanked Gilchrist for coming on board; we look forward to working with him.

Manthei/Hewitt unanimous to adjourn at 7:40 p.m.

Dated this 27th day of June 2011

Chair or Vice Chair

Clerk/Treasurer or Deputy Clerk/Treasurer